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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1307 requires school districts and charter schools beginning July 1, 2023, that serve 7
th

-12
th

  

grade students and issue identification cards to print on either side of the cards the telephone 

number of the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline, and it allows the Crisis Text Line to be 

printed on either side of the cards.  It states legislative intent that beginning July 1, 2023, state 

institutions of higher education and private institutions of higher education that issue student 

identification cards print the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline telephone number, the Crisis 

Text Line, and the campus police or security telephone number on the cards. 
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